
 

 

The School District of Philadelphia 
Dunbar Elementary School 

 
Spring Title 1 Meeting: 

Come discuss the Family Engagement Policy and School-Parent Compact 

 
Dear Families, 

You are invited to attend a meeting to provide input into our school’s Family Engagement Policy and 

School-Parent Compact for the 2021-2022 School Year.  As our students’ family, you are an important 

part of our school community.  As your Principal, I value your input and need your support, please plan to 

attend.  The meeting will take place: 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 3pm  
Meeting link: 

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/my/melanieogreenhalgh 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

 
 

 

Summers matter! 

Summer learning programs are proven to maintain and 

advance students’ academic and social growth. It’s 

likely for students to experience learning loss during 

summer vacation. This is referred to as the summer 

slide.  Please join us to learn about what opportunities 

are available for your student. 

Wednesday, May 5th at 3:30pm 
Meeting link: 

https://philasd-org.zoom.us/my/melanieogreenhalgh 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
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